
Harbor Committee Minutes 06/30/2021 
 
Present: John S, Elise C, Susan A, David G.  Staff: Rex M, Don G. Pier Corp liaison: 
Jamie S. Chapter 91 consultant Jim Vincent remote participation 
 
Susan Vice Chair:  Call to order 05:01 pm 
05:03 pm David F and Laura L arrive 
Susan move to accept minutes from 06.09/2021 as corrected.  John 2nd.  Vote 
Unanimous 
 
John move to take Staff Liaison out of order. David G 2nd  Vote 4-1-0 
 
Don-  PWC  Updated current bylaws on the website with language ”legal speed” 
Marcello Subashi  PWC presentation for possible set up on the pier.  Described his 
plan with 4 PWC’s total, 3 rental and 1 guide.  A GPS system will control speed 
remotely to ensure safety.  Discussion ensued.  Jamie stated the pier corp had a 
chapter 91 question about use of the pier by the PWC business. 
 
Susan wants the Harbormaster to regulate the speed in the channel.  Marcello 
indicated they will obey speed and boat regulations. The trips will be 55 minutes long for 
$175 from 9-5. 
 
Public Statements: None 
 
Jim Vincent:  Update on Chapter 91 approximately 105 properties on tidelands, 95 are 
private  120 are licensed.  Our job is compliance and education.  He hopes for in 
person training in September for 2-3 hours. 
 
David G-Town Landing signs-working on amending and finishing them.   
 
Blue Economy signs QR codes-Detailed info is coming.  West End Parking Lot 
sign-Rex stated we are looking for new locations to present to Select Board. 
 
John move to table it.  David F 2nd. Discussion:  Susan stated the Select Board wants 
alternative spots.  Rex reminded us we were charged to consolidate signs with the 
Chamber and Harbor Committee.  We should continue the project with Blue Economy 
to support Aquaculture for those who make a living on the water.  He recommends the 
Pilgrim  Landing Park area at the kayak rack at the rotary (not in the park)for its 
visibility of aquaculture, adding a bench where there are none and the educational 
component.  Vote. 3-2-0  
 
Laure move for Committee to support the location recommended by Rex not to exceed 
$500 cost incurred from Harbor Access Gift Fund includes repositioning and any 
change in language.  Elise 2nd  vote 3-2-0  
 
Pier Corp liaison:  Services agreement renewal postponed 90days for review.  They 



approved the blue economy signs. 
 
Don is now the official liaison to the Harbor Committee.  Laura feels it is not the 
position for the Harbormaster.  Their duties can not be performed while in meetings 
with us.  The Harbor Committee should be represented by the Marine Coordinator 
(Rex’s current job).  The definition of the job was as liaison to Harbor Committee. 
David F stated Rex has 15 years experience in our Harbor and a relationship with the 
state.  Our Harbor Plan guides us.  David G welcomes Harbormaster as liaison. 
Don continued update. 
Elise left meeting 06:30pm 
Old Business  Elections postponed until September until current members apply and 
are interviewed by Select Board. Additional kayak racks are needed.  Perhaps East 
End Waterfront Park and look at Chapter 91 licenses. 
 
Laura move to adjourn 06:45pm  David G 2nd   Vote unanimous 
. 
 
 
 


